
PUTNAM BOARD OF EDUCATION  

  

Special Meeting  
May 12, 2021 

Secretary's Report  

  

The Putnam Board of Education met in special session on May 12, 2021 at 6:30 PM in the  

Joseph V. Pompek Memorial Conference Room via Zoom.  

  

Present:   Carrie Blackmar, Kevin Davis, Margaret McHugh, Michael Morrill, James Purdon, 

Christopher Steinbrick, Jill Zangerl 

  

Absent:   Lauren Konicki, Marieanne Viens 

  

Others:    Daniel P. Sullivan, III, Superintendent; Nancy T. Cole, Business Administrator 

  

Jill Zangerl called the meeting to order at 6:33 PM.   

  

1. Presentation and Discussion Regarding the Use of Stimulus Funds to Support the Emotional 

Health of Students  

Superintendent Sullivan provided a presentation on the Positive Regard/SEL Curriculum. No 

action was taken and discussion will continue at the May Board of Education Meeting. 

 

2. Gate Receipt Purchases 

• Uniforms for Boys’ and Girls’ Basketball - $7,000  

• Uniforms for Cheerleading - $5,000 

         Nancy Cole explained that the uniforms will be purchased this year using the local budget, 

not gate receipts. No action was taken.  

 

James Purdon made a motion to adjourn. The motion was seconded by Margaret McHugh and 

passed unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 7:05 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

  

  

  

Carrie Blackmar 

Board Secretary  

 


